March 31, 2010
The Honorable Bob Ferguson
Chair, King County Council

Room 1200

C O U R T H O U S E

Dear Councilmember Ferguson:

Enclosed for consideration and approval by the King County Council is a motion confirming the appointment of The Honorable Robert Lee, Councilmember, City of Lake Forest Park, who works in Council District One, to the King County Flood Control District Advisory Committee, as an Alternate for the Suburban Cities Association (SCA) nominated North Jurisdiction representative.
The appointment of Councilmember Lee is for a two-year term expiring March 31, 2012.  Enclosed for your information is the letter from SCA, which includes Councilmember Lee’s bio, a current board profile and appointment letter.    According to the PAO’s office, members of this advisory committee are not required to complete a Financial Disclosure Statement.

If you have any questions about this reappointment, please call me at 206-263-9600.

Sincerely,

Dow Constantine
King County Executive

Enclosures

cc: 
King County Councilmembers


ATTN:
Tom Bristow, Interim Chief of Staff



Anne Noris, Clerk of the Council


Grover Cleveland, Staff Liaison


The Honorable Robert Lee, Councilmember, City of Lake Forest Park

Alice Neiffer, Administrative Services Manager, Suburban Cities Association

